
NEWS FROM THE HOUSE OF ST ANGELA, LE GREZZE 
 

JANUARY 2022 
 

We began the New Year with a visit from Sr Sue Flood, Prioress 

General, who spent some days of reflection in our apartment in via 

Monte Suello. 

 

 

 

 

 

On 1st January Sr Sue accompanied us to Capriolo 

to join the community for the feast day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish activities, including the catechism 

classes, had begun, but, for a few weeks 

this month, were restricted again to on line 

meetings because of the rise in covid 

infections. 

 
 

****** 
 

Our celebrations of the feast of St Angela began on Sunday 23rd with a gathering of the 

Friends of St Angela. A time of adoration and reflection in the chapel followed by some 

refreshments. 

 

 

****** 
 

 

 

On 26 January, Don Gabriele, parish 

priest of San Giuseppe, brought a group 

of young people for a special Mass of St 

Angela and a time of prayer. 

 

 

 

 



 

On 27 January, at 7.00 in the morning, three pilgrims visited us in 

the chapel. They have kept up the annual tradition of literally 

following in Angela’s footsteps from Desenzano to Brescia. 

 

 

Don Damiano, our parish priest joined us for lunch, and in the 

evening we attended the Mass celebrated by the Bishop in the 

Duomo in the presence of the civic authorities. 

 
 

********* 

 
 

On 28th January, Sr Angela Poggi, Provincial, came for 

a few days visit, and in the evening we attended a 

wonderful performance and interpretation of the life 

of St Angela presented by Don Gabriele’s group of 

young people. 

 

 

******* 

 

Celebrations continued on 29th January. The Bishop came to our parish for a solemn Mass and to 

give to the parish an icon of St Angela by Paolo Orlando. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Annunziata Gardinetti, Armida Veglio and Patrizia Wielgus 


